
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/24/2014 9:50:58 AM
Subject: FW: Ted -- follow up from today -- Secretary Hitt

From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 4:36 PM 
To: Pitts, Ted
Cc: Terry.Michalske@srnl.doe.gov; teresa.haas@srs.gov
Subject: Ted -- follow up from today -- Secretary Hitt
Importance: High

Ted:

Thank you to the Governor and you for coming today to visit SRS. As a follow up per 
your instructions, please accept this email as a request for Secretary Hitt to speak 
with Terry Michalske, director of SRNL, regarding the lab and its capabilities to
partner with private business.

Many thanks!

Tom

Senator Tom Young
South Carolina Senate District 24
Aiken County
P.O. Box 651
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
Tel: (803) 649-0000
Fax: (803) 649-7005
www.tomyoungforsenate.com
**** See Tom's website for weekly legislative updates **** =====================================
Confidentiality Notice
The documents attached to this e-mail transmission, or the content of this e-mail, may contain confidential information which is legally privileged. 
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